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Dear Mr Allamby  

 

Shared Education Bill  

On behalf of the Committee for Education, I would like to thank your 

colleagues, David Russell and Fiona McConnell for the very useful and 

informative briefing on 2 December 2015 as part of the Committee Stage of 

the Shared Education Bill. 

As indicated during the meeting, the Committee agreed to write to the 

Northern Ireland Human Rights Commission seeking information as to how it 

monitors compliance by the Department of Education in respect of the 

provision of the cultural rights of school children in line with the relevant 

international rights conventions.   

The Committee also sought information as to the Northern Ireland Human 

Rights Commission’s views on the ‘reasonable numbers’ provisions within the 

Shared Education Bill and the extent to which these provisions comply with 

the requirements of human rights legislation. 

I would be most grateful, for a response at your earliest convenience.  
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The Committee expects to publish its report on the Bill in early January 2016. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

Signed Peter McCallion  
 

 

Peter McCallion  
Clerk  
Committee for Education 
 


